
 

 

AAC Board of Directors- Unofficial Meeting Highlights for June 2023 

 

Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Wednesday June 7, 2023. The full text of all 
motions can be found in On Course. 

1. The BOD approved seventeen new members. 
 

2. The Board approved the recommendation of the Standing Rules Committee that from 
January 1, 2024, breaking of the tire such that it parts or needs to be reset, will be 
faulted the same as a dropped bar. 
 

3. Proposed changes to the Bylaws were accepted and a referendum will be held for the 
members to approve the individual changes. 

 
4. The BOD accepted the recommendations from the National Steering Committee to 

approve Flashing Canines of Medicine Hat as host for the 2024 AB/NWT Regionals and 
Dynamo Dogsports of Edmonton as host for the 2025 AB/NWT Regionals. 

 
5. The BOD accepted the recommendations of the Equipment and Safety Committee to 

increase the number of tunnel bags required on each tunnel OR, in the case of wide 
bags or supports, a minimum coverage. 
 

 
 


